
Environment Scrutiny Panel:
Public Call for Evidence

Energy from Waste Plant and Ramsar:
Review of Planning Process

Tell us what you think

All written and oral submissions will be uploaded to the Scrutiny website as a matter of  
course with the exception of  any evidence received under a confidential or private 

agreement which, in accordance with Jersey Data Protection legislation, 
will not be released into the public domain.

The Environment Scrutiny Panel is commencing a review into the Environmental 
Impact Assessment for the Energy from Waste Plant. This will look in detail at the 
planning and public consultation processes together with Jersey’s responsibilities 
under the Ramsar Convention to see whether any genuine environmental concerns 
remain unanswered and if the Island has fulfilled its obligations. 

The Panel would welcome relevant comment from members of the public and 
stakeholder groups by Friday 15th May 2009. 

Please contact us: By letter: Scrutiny Office, Morier House, St Helier, JE1 1DD 
Email: scrutiny@gov.je  Telephone: 441080  Fax: 441077


